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From: Rod Bomford 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 4:07 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Macquarie Point is an awful location for a stadium 
It will dominate and overwhelm all the charm and beauty of the current waterfront dockside and harbour areas 
Tourists come to see those things 
Tourists don’t come to look at a concrete stadium which is empty 350 days of the year. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

The financial predictions made by stadium proponents about attendance, events and flow on benefits to the economy 
just don’t stack up. 

Yours faithfully, 

Rod Bomford 
 




